
Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season comes to a close, I wanted to reach out 

regarding the homework assignments given over the break. 

My child, [Child's Name], has been diligently working on the tasks, and we would greatly 

appreciate your feedback on their progress. Your insights would be invaluable in understanding 

areas of improvement and ensuring they are on the right track. 

If possible, could you share your thoughts on their submissions or any specific points that should 

be addressed? This will be helpful as we prepare for the upcoming term. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


